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Dear Applicant, 
 
We are delighted that Lytham CofE Primary School is part of the parish of JC Lytham and we 
enjoy a warm relationship together.  Our clergy, myself and Revd Emma, regularly come into 
school to lead Collective Worship each week; run an after-school club; assist with aspects of 
the RE Curriculum; for wellbeing support and other ways too.  We also relish welcoming the 
children and their families into our churches for school services and involvement from time 
to time in a Sunday service. 
 
There are two churches in our parish, St John the Divine and St Cuthbert’s, which came 
together as a single parish in 2022.  When the new parish was created it was agreed that the 
Head (or their nomination) be an ex-officio member of the Parochial Church Council and a 
report from the school be included in the PCC meetings and an article from the school is 
included in our monthly Parish Magazine. 
 
The parish and clergy are committed to their involvement in the school and always welcome 
suggestions for future links and believe a Christian foundation is a great basis for the 
education of children. 
 
I wish you well as you consider making your application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


